
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Transport and Main Roads is upgrading a  
5-kilometre section of Southport-Burleigh 
Road (High Street, Ferry Road and Bundall 
Road) between North Street, Southport and 
Vespa Crescent, Bundall.   
 
As a part of these works, TMR’s contractor – 
BMD Constructions – will upgrade a section of 
Queen Street, Southport. These works will 
include:  
 Construction of a new footpath on the 

southern side of the road between Oban 
Lane and Gillian Lane.  

 Kerb and channel works and improvements 
to the existing bus stop on the northern side 
of the road between White Street and 
Garden Street. 

A water main in this area will also be upgraded. 
 
In the coming weeks, some trees and shrubs in 
the area of the works will be removed or 
trimmed. 
 
Most of this vegetation is required to be 
removed for access to the work area or due to 
tree canopies over-hanging the project footprint.  
Further information will be provided before 
these vegetation works occur. 
 
To keep local traffic moving during construction, 
two lanes of traffic will be maintained in both 
directions between 6am and 6pm. 
 
The Queen Street footpath works will start in 
mid-late 2016 as part of Zone 2 works along 
High Street and Ferry Road (see map on 
reverse) and will take approximately 4 weeks to 
complete. Further information about the works 
will be provided before they start. 
 
 
 
 
 

Pedestrian access 
Pedestrian access will be maintained around 
the work zones for local access only, where 
possible. Signage will be in place to safely 
direct pedestrians around the work area.    
 

Driveway changes 
Some private driveways will be affected by 
these footpath works. If your driveway is 
affected, you will be contacted directly by a 
member of the project team before work starts.    
 
Work hours  
 
Standard work hours are 6am to 6pm Monday 
to Saturday.  
 
Where there is insufficient room to maintain two 
lanes of traffic, works will be completed at night 
under single lane closures.  
 
Night works will occur from 6pm to 6am Sunday 
to Thursday. 
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Stay up-to-date 
To receive our regular construction updates via 
email or SMS, please register your details. 
Phone: 1800 227 561* – select option 1 
Email:  SouthportBurleighRoadNorth@bmd.com.au  
For general project information visit the 
Department of Transport and Main Roads 
website and search for Southport–Burleigh 
Road. 
Web:  www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projectswww.tmr.q 
Plan ahead and be ready – call 13 19 40 for 
traffic and travel information or visit 
www.131940.qld.gov.au  
*Standard call charges may apply.  

http://www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects
http://www.131940.qld.gov.au/
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